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School EXTRAS 

Sidmouth Netball Club are making plans to return to court after Easter.  We aim to 
encourage girls of all abilities to develop an enjoyment of team sport, develop 
confidence and have fun in a safe and nurturing environment. We currently have 
spaces for girls in school Years 5-8.  
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School EXTRAS 
FREE 4-week introduction to cricket sessions                         

for girls starting from 15 April 2021. 
  

Firstly, we hope everyone remains in good health. The return to schools for the children 
is a first step in the road map back to more normal activities. We hope that this has 
gone smoothly for you all and has not proved overly stressful. 
We have now received some guidance from the ECB, which means that in line with the 
government roadmap plan we will be able to run outdoor sessions after 12 April. 
We have therefore decided to run the FREE 4-week introduction to cricket sessions for 
girls, that we promised last year. These will take place ahead of our Girls Dynamos 
which starts on 14 May. 
These initial sessions are intended to allow girls to drop in and just try cricket. 
They will take place at Sidmouth CC on Thursday evenings, 4.45 to 5.45 pm, from 15 
April (so 15, 22, 29 April & then the last session on 6 May).  
These sessions will remain free to attend and the hope is that everyone will enjoy 
themselves and want to continue by registering for SCC Girls Dynamos. 

To attend these sessions you will need to pre-register to ensure that we can prepare 
for the correct number attending, please contact Lou Dalton: 

loudalton1@hotmail.co.uk. 
Sidmouth Girls Dynamos will then start on 14 May. Registration for this opens on 
Monday 22nd March via the ECB website. We will share a reminder and link on that 
date. Meanwhile please visit https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket to find out 
more about the programme. Please note that ECB Dynamos is a flexible programme. 
This means the website will talk about boys and age ranges of 8-11. SCC Girls Dynamos 
2021 will be run as girls-only for ages 8-12. Our focus is to get girls playing cricket and 
having fun. 
If you have any questions please do get in touch, we look forward to playing some 
cricket soon. 
 Antony & Lou 

 

For further information, please contact: 
Antony Cox 

All Stars & Girls Cricket Coordinator 

Sidmouth Cricket Club 

Phone 01395 568316 

Mobile 0771 2000 521 

Email coaching@ac4designs.co.uk 

mailto:loudalton1@hotmail.co.uk
https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket
mailto:coaching@ac4designs.co.uk
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